
Stockbridge  Photography  Club
Photo of the Week

This week’s photo comes from Kathleen McGovern. Kathleen is a
full time Social Worker for Edinburgh City Council, and enjoys
taking  photographs  of  pretty  places  in  her  spare  time.
Kathleen absolutely loves hill walking and her walks usually
take twice as long due to the amount of photos she takes!

”I joined Stockbridge Photography Club recently in order to
learn  how  to  be  more  creative  with  my  photography,”  said
Kathleen. ”It has been great to meet nice people who love
photography and share great tips – and lovely cakes!”

The Stockbridge Photography Club is a non-profit photography
club  that  aims  to  operate  in  a  different  way  from  the
traditional photography club mold. We have informal monthly
meetings in Kiss the Fish Studios, where we discuss our photos
over a cup of coffee and learn about the month’s theme.

Outside of this, we arrange photowalks and trips to various
locations and landmarks in and around Edinburgh, providing our
members  with  something  interesting  to  photograph,  whilst
always having someone on hand to answer any questions.

More  info  about  the  club  is  at
http://www.facebook.com/stockbridgephotoclub or follow us on
Twitter @stockbridgepics
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